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17 January 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 6 Residential Trip 
 
We are delighted to officially launch our school trip to Kingswood to you and your child.   
The five day residential educational adventure activity course at the Kingswood Centre at 
Grosvenor Hall in Ashford, Kent takes place from Monday 5th June to Friday 9th June 2023. 
 
You are invited to a short presentation on Tuesday, 21st February 2022 from 3.30pm.   
During this presentation, we will cover information about amenities available at the centre, 
what to pack, menu plans, accommodation details and a sneak peak at the types of thrilling 
adventures and team building activities your child will be involved in. 
 
The cost to the school for this trip has increased significantly, but we are still able to offer the 
highly subsidised charge of £250 per child, which is just under a third of the overall cost per 
child.  
Payments can be made on SCOPAY, in full or in the following instalments: 
 

Payment Amount Payment Due By 

£64 24/02/2022 

£62 24/03/2022 

£62 28/04/2022 

£62 26/05/2022 

Total: £250  

 
 
You can also visit www.kingswood.co.uk for more information. 
 
We are all very excited to be taking the students away on a much deserved trip! 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Asarena Simon 
Headteacher   
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